
Fibre Broadband – Current state of play

Update

Further to the note circulated on 15 March 2016, we are pleased to report that the issue
of limited capacity has been rec�fied by BT Openreach and the great majority of
premises that were previously affected are now classified in BT’s systems as having fibre
broadband available. Therefore it should now be possible for new orders to be placed
and for exis�ng orders to proceed.

Just to remind you, there are two ISPs that are offering fibre broadband services over the
new network:

Zen Internet – Online here – 01706 902001

BT Retail – Online here – 0800 100 400

If you encounter any difficul�es that cannot be resolved, in par�cular if you are told that
you cannot order, please let us know at info@gabroadband.net.

Please note that those premises affected by the incomplete build of the network (Town
Head, North View and along the road to Bowbridge) are s�ll unable to place orders.
Further work has been undertaken in these areas but is not yet completed. We con�nue
to monitor this situa�on and we will issue further updates when appropriate.
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